
April 24, 2014 
 
Ms. Meghan Seward 
Recruitment Assistant 
UW Health/UW Hospital and Clinics  
600 Highland Avenue 
Madison, WI 53792 
 
 
Dear Ms. Seward: 
 
Please accept these materials as my application for the Student Nursing Assistant position at UW 
Hospital and Clinics.  I saw the opening posted on the UW Hospital and Clinics careers website. 
The values of UW Health align with my own regarding providing the best quality of care 
possible to advance health while maintaining an environment which values service, education, 
and community outreach.  
 
My clinical experience throughout nursing school has only strengthened my passion to serve the 
healthcare needs of others.  I am driven to provide high quality patient care and I am devoted to 
uphold every client’s dignity to the utmost level. In working on various hospital units throughout 
my clinical education, I have interacted with patients ranging from infancy to older adulthood.  
Through my experience with patients as well as other healthcare professionals, I have solidified 
my communication skills.  I use my time effectively and efficiently.  It is extremely important to 
me to value the needs of each patient and I am attentive to these needs according to his or her 
unique preferences.  I am excited at the prospect to positively affect each client’s hospital 
experience through my positive care and interaction.  
 
I am very interested in working for UW Health because of the high level of care and services that 
they provide. Working alongside Magnet Recognized Nurses inspires me to provide the same 
level of care as a nursing assistant in my own pursuit of a nursing career. Personally, I want to 
work among the best in order to become the best. I strive to have a positive impact as an 
employee of the UW Health system in order to uphold the company as one of the nation’s 
leaders in health care.  
 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  I can be reached at 608-555-5555 and via 
email at ssmith@wisc.edu.  I look forward to hearing from you.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sally Smith 
 
Sally Smith 

mailto:ssmith@wisc.edu

